From the Director's Desk

A new semaester is beginning,
along with new hopes and plans.
The reason EAT looks forward to
the Spring semester is because wea
have 'graduated' one of our staff
members, MMrs. Melissa Skages,
and welcomed two new staff
memmbers. The new statf members
are Is. Jennifer Glanzer and M.
Courtney Burge. Bothbring
anthusiasm, solid academie
cradentials, and leadership skills
to the FLAT staff. In our initial
planning for the Spring semaeaster,
wa set ambitious goals. As the
spring semester prograssas, we
will begin planning for the busiaest
time of all: the summer program
with its transition program and a

vary active

social/leisure/ recreational
progratm. See what happens when
wa bagin expanding cur program

opportunities: 'giant-big words.'

On behalf of the parents, teens and

voung adults, wa welcome tha naw
staff members and lock forward to
a productive time before

graduation.

Kap's New Staff

The Felly Autism Program is
pleased to weleome two new staff
members to our facility, Courtnay

Burge and Jennifer Glanzer.

Courtney is a senior at Weastern

Fentucky University from Midway,

EY. Sheis majoring in
sotnimunication disorders with a

minor is S panish.

Jennifer is a senior at Western
majoring 15 cormmunication
disorders. She is from
Campbellsville, EY.

Both staff members are excited to
meet and worl with all of the AP

participants.




